
AWSC Meeting 
Held May 25, 2023 via Zoom 

In attendance:  Cindy, Beth, Terry, Maggie, Wendy, Kim and Elaine


Meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM with a moment of silence followed by the 
Serenity Prayer.  The Traditions, Concepts and General Warranties were read.  


The minutes of the March 30 and April 27 AWSC meetings were accepted as 
submitted. 

Spring Assembly planning:


• The Assembly committee met via Zoom last night.  There were some loose ends that 
were addressed.


• We have a volunteer to take the minutes for the Assembly


• The Assembly Packets have gone out.  The flyer will be sent out again on Sunday 
June 4 as a reminder to our members


• The lanyards, group records and sign in sheets. from the fall assembly are in the Area 
office and these will be brought to the assembly.


• Four people will coordinate meeting at the office on Friday AM June 9 to collect the 	 	
supplies for the food, beverage, etc.


• The Trivia section of the assembly will be vetted for accuracy.


Fall Assembly: There was discussion about which District will host this fall assembly.  
The YANA location in Middletown was offered as a good location for this and more 
discussion will follow as that assembly is in the planning stages later this year.


Electronic groups:  Cindy shared that the WSO has simplified the form that groups are 
required to fill out when they want to become part of an area.  The the link for this form 
will be on the home page of our website.


Closing:  The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 after the Al-Anon Declaration.


The next meeting is scheduled for August 3, 2023 at 7:00 PM.  Location to be 
determined.



